
From: Justin Hanney [mailto:Justin.Hanney@melbourne.vic.gov.au] 
Sent: Tuesday, 14 July, 2020 10:17 AM 
To: s 47 E c 
Cc: Holgate, Christine <Christine.Holgate@auspost.com.au>; 

s 47 E(c) Linda Weatherson 

AP0.0001.0013.0052 

< Linda.Weatherson@melbourne.vic.gov.au >; Kim Wood < Kim.Wood@melbourne.vic.gov.au >; 
Macdonald, Nick < Nick.Macdonald@auspost.com.au >;Alison Leighton 
<Alison.Leighton@melbourne.vic.gov.au >;Tom Robertson 
<Tom.Robertson@melbourne.vic.gov.au > 
Subject: Re: Parcels delivered to 76 Canning Street, North Melbourne 

Expecting this email? If suspicious forward it to 
secureatpost@auspost.com .au< mailto:secureatpost@auspost.com .au > 

-The parcels can be picked up today from the North Melbourne Community Centre which is 
located in Bunde street, North Melbourne. 

Ask to speak with Tom Robertson who is the City of Melbourne coordinator on site and can 
direct you to the parcels. (Cc'd above) 

Regards 

Justin Hanney I Chief Executive Officer 

City of Melbourne I 90-120 Swanston Street Melbourne 3000 


